
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Friday 17th May 2024 

Year 6 Drayton Manor Trip 2024 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I’m excited to let you know about this year’s trip to Drayton Manor to celebrate the end of Year 6. After a very 
busy year of SATs preparation and putting on a school performance, the children will have earned a day to 
relax with their friends at the theme park. 
 
The trip will take place on Monday 8th July. We will depart school at 09.20am and will return to school before 
the usual 3.15pm pick up time. Children will need to bring a snack, a packed lunch and a drink (still, not 
sparkling). They will not require any money for the trip. If your child is eligible for free school meals and 
requires a packed lunch from school then please indicate on the slip below. 
 
Please note: children are prohibited from bringing their mobile phones on this trip. 
 
The children are allowed to wear their own clothes. We do ask that they wear trousers or leggings that cover 
their legs and bring a waterproof in case of typical British weather! Please do not allow your children to wear 
any loose or expensive jewellery, sunglasses or watches as they can easily get lost on rides. 
 
Children will remain in a group with an adult from school. There will be multiple groups travelling around the 
park for children to visit different areas. If your child isn’t a fan of rollercoasters then there are still plenty of 
activities for them to take part in for the day. 
 
We would be grateful for a contribution of £16 to cover the cost of the tickets and coach. The Year 6 class are 
hoping to complete some fundraising events after SATs are over to raise money towards the trip. So be sure to 
keep an eye out for information regarding these! This contribution should be paid on SchoolMoney. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return it to me or hand it in to the office by Friday 14th June. If you 
have any questions, then please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr. Jerram Brewin 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Visit to Drayton Manor (Year 6) Monday 8th July 2024 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ 
 

I give permission for my child to participate in the above activity.  Y  /  N 

My child requires a free school packed lunch:  
 
Signed: __________________________        Date: ______________ 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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